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MINUTES OF THE 

CITY OF FRONTENAC 
BOARD OF ALDERPERSONS 

TUESDAY, SEPTEMBER 19, 2017 
PUBLIC HEARING 

 
 
The September 19, 2017, public hearing of the City of Frontenac was called to order at 7:00 p.m. 
with Mayor Margot Martin presiding.  The Alderpersons present were David Bray, Nalini 
Mahadevan, Brian Warner, Dan Kemper, Jamie Griesedieck and Tom O’Brien.   
 
Also in attendance were City Administrator, Bob Shelton; City Clerk, Leesa Ross; City Attorney, 
Kevin O’Keefe; Fire Chief, Jack Trout; Police Chief Tom Becker; Public Works Director, Jeff 
Wappelhorst; Building Commissioner, John Morgan; and Finance Officer, Lea Ann Layden.  
 
1. AGENDA ITEM: 
 

TO CONSIDER A PETITION FOR THE CREATION OF A COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT 
DISTRICT PURSUANT TO THE COMMUNITY IMPROVEMENT DISTRICT ACT, 
SECTIONS 67.1401 TO 67.1571 OF THE REVISED STATUTES OF MISSOURI, AS 
AMENDED.   

 
Mr. Mark Grimm of Gilmore Bell stated the petition is for the creation of a community 
improvement district as a separate taxing district.  The name will be Lind-Litz Community 
Improvement District.   
 
Mayor Martin asked if there were any questions by the audience members. There were none.   
 
Mayor Martin asked the Board of Alderpersons if they had any questions.  There were none.  
 
Mayor Martin asked for a motion and second to adjourn the meeting.  
 
MOTION:  Alderperson Warner motioned and Alderperson Kemper seconded the meeting be 
adjourned.  All Alderpersons present voted “Aye”.  The vote was unanimous.  MOTION PASSED. 
 
The meeting adjourned at 7:03 p.m.   
 


